Anne Doane

PLease reject this proposal to build the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility, because
as the report shows:

The project would increase greenhouse gas emissions within Washington state by almost one
million metric tons of carbon dioxide equivalent a year. The Kalama facility would be one of the 10
largest sources of greenhouse gas emissions in the state. Since there are other renewable energy
sources that can provide us the energy we need, it is illogical and short sited to permit such a
project like this.

Respectfully yours,

Anne Doane



